
Waterhouses CE Primary Academy and Nursery 

“Let your light shine” 

Make your light shine, so others will see the good you do and will praise your Father in heaven.  Matt 5 v 16 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Firstly thank you for supporting your child with their homework last half term. Yet again it was amazing and it 
has been lovely to see children share their learning at home with you.  

This term we are again sending a choice of themed homework for your child to complete. We ask to try and 
complete at least one activity, but your child can do more if they wish. Please can the homework be completed 
by Wednesday 21st May.  Here are the choices for this half term:  

English  

We are reading Leon and the Place between, it is all about magic and mystery!  

You could become a magician and learn a magic trick. Once you are really confident you could write secret 
instructions on how to do the trick so others can learn too. 

Listen to the reading of the story and imagine your own magical world. What would it be like? Draw a picture 
and write a description about your own magical place between.   

History  

In history we will be finding out about famous explorers. If you could explore anywhere where would you go? 
Would you want to travel to bottom of the ocean or take a rocket to Mars? What about travelling to the Amazon 
rainforest in search of animals or maybe you would like to go to the top of Mount Everest?  

With a grown up research online about a place you would like to visit. Share facts you find out by printing pages 
you have read, writing notes or drawing pictures.    

Art 

In art we are learning about how to add movement to our 
art work. You could make a shadow puppet. Here is a link to 
a short video explaining what a shadow puppet is How to 
Make Shadow Puppets (Sesame Studios) - YouTube 

This could be using your hands of cutting out a shape from 
paper or card. You could use the puppets to tell your own 
story or make a show to share with people at home.  If you 
do please take photos and send them in on Class Dojo. 

 

I hope you enjoy these activities and I look forward to seeing what you choose to do. If you have any questions 
please do let me know. Thank you for your support, 

Miss Cuff 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2zfrbCdV8sI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2zfrbCdV8sI

